
REPORT OF CONFERENCE COMMITTEE – SB 156 A Conference Committee 

 

Mr. President & Mr. Speaker: 

The SB156 A Conference Committee on SB156 respectfully reports that it has considered the 

disagreement of the two houses, and returns the same with the recommendation that said bill be 

amended as follows: 

 156H 

On page 1, line 4, of the House Engrossed bill, delete "$1,944" and insert "$50,000,000". 

Respectfully submitted,  Respectfully submitted, 

 /s/ HELENE DUHAMEL  /s/ HUGH M. BARTELS 

 Helene Duhamel, Chair  Hugh M. Bartels, Chair 

https://sdlegislature.gov/
https://mylrc.sdlegislature.gov/api/documents/Amendment/251366.pdf

